









Dear Parents/Carers,

Re - Trip to Daisy Nook

As part of our Topic 'Our Local Area', we have arranged a trip to Daisy Nook Country Park in Failsworth. The children will take part in a walk to look at different human and physical geographical features in the area.

We are not asking for any money for the trip. We will be going on:

- Thursday 28th March AM 2 Blue
- Thursday 28th March PM 2 Green
- Friday 29th PM 2 Red

Lunchtimes and the end of the day will not be effected. The children will be back at school to eat their dinners or leave after their dinner.

Due to the unpredictable spring weather, we ask that your child come to school dressed in appropriate, warm clothing and sensible walking shoes/boots if they have wellies and would like to bring them that would be great.

Thank you for your support. Year 2 Staff